
 
 

 
 

Dear Savannah Grand and Savannah Court of Georgia Residents and Families:                                      June 12, 2020 
 
Senior Living Management continues to make the safety and security of our residents, families, and associates our 
highest priority. As we continue to navigate this public health emergency, we hope to do so through consistent and 
open communications with our residents and families. In that regard, we wanted to share some great news. We are 
finalizing our plan to ease the restrictions around visitors, starting June 15th.  
 
This process will require a coordinated effort and patience from everyone in order to ensure we continue to follow 
the guidelines relating to the safety and health of our residents, associates and families. Per the state’s guidance, 
residents will be permitted to have limited visitors, on a scheduled basis, for the purpose of: 
 

1. Providing support for the person to conduct activities of daily living or instrumental activities of daily living;  
2. Providing necessary supplies and services, such as food and supplies for household consumption and use 
and products needed to maintain safety, sanitation, and essential maintenance of the residence.  

 
Any visitors visiting for the sole purpose of delivering medication, supplies, or other tangible goods shall, to 
the extent practicable, deliver such items in a manner that does not require in-person contact or require the 
deliverer to enter the person's residence.  

 
As we’re sure you understand, all visitors will be subject to screening upon entry, and will be required to wear face 
masks and adhere to protocols set in place by the community. In order to facilitate a smooth process for scheduling 
family visits, please reach out directly to your community. Thank you for your understanding and patience as we 
work through this first phase of reopening our communities safely. 
 
Of course, we will continue to apply new protocols as additional guidance and recommendations are made by the 
CDC or other authorities and experts, as we continue to provide the services you and your loved one come to expect 
from our staff. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at the community.  
 
Thank you for your patience,  
Senior Living Management 


